
Since the last time I finished my
website, I will primarily be
updating it when I move to
Colorado Springs. The newsletters
will still be sent out via email, but
you will also be able to see
previous newsletters on the
website. I have posted one blog
that goes into detail on why I went
on SBS and to show that there will
be more posts like that and vlogs
in the future. I have spent a lot of
time making this work, and
hopefully, it will be as exciting for
you as it was for me to create it.

My youngest sister received a
diploma from her school, and we
went to see her receive it. It was an
honor to see how my sister is
growing up. She is now 18 years old,
has her driver's license, and will
graduate next year. How time flies! I
am so thankful to be here and be a
part of it before going out on
missions.

My other sister has been accepted
into Bethel Bible College and will be
going around the same time as me. I
am so excited to follow along and
see what God has in store for her
there!
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